
MKL Country Club 
August 14, 2014	
  

 	
  
Dear Community,	
  
 	
  
The purpose of this announcement is to inform you of the passing yesterday 
afternoon of	
  Robert R. Plum, 8.20.51.  Robert has been a member of this 
community for over a year living	
  at 56 Lake Trail West with Gail Chalfant. 	
  
 	
  
There will be further announcements in the near future regarding a memorial 
service for Robert. 	
  Any additional questions may be addressed to me, Dave 
Clark, at 1 Beach Trail.	
  
 	
  
Sincerely,	
  
 	
  
David L. Clark	
  
President 	
  
	
  


